
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

10. SUBMISSION ON 2006-16 LTCCP 
 
 The Board resolved to adopt its submission on the Long-Term Council Community Plan 2006-16, 

subject to amending 2m, Undergrounding Policy, to read: 
 
 “Request:  Advocate with Orion NZ for the repositioning of power poles sited on narrow footpaths at 

Governors Bay, Diamond Harbour and Lyttelton.” 
 
 The Board further resolved that the submission on the Long-Term Council Community Plan 2006-16 

be presented to Council by Chairperson Claudia Reid and Deputy Chairperson Jeremy Agar. 
 
 


